
ST. MARY’S CONVENT HIGH SCHOOL, KANPUR 
ANNUAL SPORTS & P.T. DISPLAY 2023 

 
                    24th Nov, 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 

 For the P.T. Display function to be held on 25th Nov, 2023, all the students must be 
in the school by 11:30 a.m.  The programme begins at 1:00 p.m. For those who 

come in the buses, children will be  brought to school in the buses but after the 

programme you are requested to make your own arrangements to take them back. 
 Children will remain in the school in the care of their teachers till the end of the 

programme i.e., approximately 4:30 p.m. After the whole programme is over you 
may fetch your children from the classes allotted to them. Kindly do not go to the 
classes during the programme to take your children away. 

 Children must be sent to the school clean and dressed in the uniform that is 
required for the occasion. Mobiles and smart watches are not allowed by the 

children. They can bring dry food items and water. 
 Please do not get down to the field to take photographs. This will create 

problems for other parent- viewers and the smooth running of the programme. 
The school photographer will take the required photographs. It will be available 
on the school website. 

 
Your presence and co-operation will go a long way in making our programme a 
success. Kindly be seated by 12:30 p.m. and enjoy the programme performed by 
your children. 
 

 

 
      Sr. M. Prabha C.J. 
      (Principal) 
 
 
 


